L8tk October 1991

Mr. David Lockwood
P.0. Box 148

WATAMU, Coast Province
Kenyae.

Dear David,

My very good friend, Borja Carreras Moysi, Mayor of Mahon,
city capital of the island of Minorca, is planning a journey
to Kenya to see wild life as much as possible.

He will contact you any day in the near future.

In the meantime, I would like fou to send me a project of

3 weeks journey to Kenya in February or the beginning of March.
It will be only a photographic safari with my wife. Bf course,
if it woulbebe possible to shoot & big elephant with enormous
tusks, I would be delighted to affront. this occasion.

I give a copy of this letter to Mr. Carreras Moysi and I beg
you to treat him and his wife imperiarly as a very good friend
of my family for the last 90 years.

I/remain as ever, very cordialy yours,

Fernando A. Rubid
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